
12. CANTERBURY VOLUNTEER CENTRE  
 – INTERNATIONAL YEAR OF VOLUNTEERS 
 
 The Board considered a request for support from the Canterbury Volunteer Centre, by way of advertising in a 

supplement of the Press to mark the launch of International Year of Volunteers. 
 
 The Board resolved that a contribution be made at the Community Advocate’s discretion. 


